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January 31, 2022 
 

Chris Steller 
Legislative Reference Library 

645 State Office Bldg. 
100 Rev. Dr. MLK Jr. Blvd. 

St. Paul, MN 55155 
 

Mr. Steller: 
 

Each year, the Council on Asian Pacific Minnesotans reports the previous year’s efforts, 

achievements, and progress as requested in Minn. Stat. § 15.0145, subd. 8. Our 2021 report is 
attached. 

 
The report highlights a number of the Council’s 2021 legislative and research achievements, 

community engagement efforts, and ongoing projects, and includes our expenditures report. 
Additionally, please find the following supporting documents enclosed: Our 2021-2022 biennial 

legislative agenda and our current strategic plan. 
 

Thank you for entrusting the Council with the role and responsibility of advising the Legislature and 
the Governor, and in doing so, serving as an advocate for our Asian Pacific Minnesotan communities 

within state government.  

 
Sincerely, 

 

                             
David Maeda        Sia Her 

2021 Board Chair      Executive Director 
sjl412@hotmail.com      sia.her@state.mn.us                                                                                                           

651-757-1740                                                                                      651-757- 1741     
   

 

This document is made available electronically by the Minnesota Legislative Reference Library 
as part of an ongoing digital archiving project. https://www.lrl.mn.gov 


